HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

March 24, 2008

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn-teacher representative, Tara Martin-teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Diane Wells-parent representative, Dana Thomas- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed March agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the February SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved minutes as presented. (Kuhn -1st, Thomas-2nd) 

Committee prioritized Section 7 requests.  The Thoughtful Education initiative and Staffing shortfalls remain the important areas for consideration.  Staffing was considered most important based on staffing allocations received, but since the school has not received those yet the committee was unsure how those should be stated on the request.  Thoughtful Education will also be listed but second in priority.  Committee felt that staffing with a full time librarian and full time CIA/GT specialist was of the utmost importance and would have the greatest impact on student achievement.

Mrs. Handel also discussed the current budget crisis and the possibility of cuts to several funds for next year.  Mrs. Handel asked the committee to remain optimistic and wait until allocations and funding figures are received before the committee discusses future plans.  Mrs. Handel also addressed rumors that the school may be closed.  She shared with the committee the Board’s commitment to keeping the school open.

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:20 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, April 28, 2008 at 2:45 in the school library.

